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I strongly oppose changing Oregon’s Vote by Mail process.  Vote by mail allows 

those who have to work on Election Day, are sick or home bound, or lack 

transportation to vote.  No one is challenged because of the color of their skin, 

ethnicity, or religion.    With the Voter’s Pamphlet, it allows each voter to research 

each candidate and issue so that they vote from a position of knowledge, not just 

emotion or name recognition.  Oregon’s voter turnout exceeds the turnout in states 

that require in-person voting.  In all the years of vote by mail in Oregon, there has 

been virtually fraud free.   

 

Please vote “NO” and keep our current Vote By Mail system. 

 

Brenda L. Braden 

Tualatin, OR 97062 


